
CVC MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Izzy’s Pizza 

3540 Pacific Ave SE, Olympia 
October 9, 2018

WELCOME

 MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER by President Holly Spaulding at 6:30 pm.
 Holly alerted members that her email was hacked and not to respond to suspicious 

looking email from her; just delete.

NEW MEMBERS/VISITORS 

1. Holly welcomed new members and any visitors. One new member, Kattarina, joined us
this evening. Holly read a list of our members receiving awards.

 INTERESTING WALKS/BIKE RIDES
o Members shared about interesting walks and bike rides that they did since our last

meeting. Liz Morrison walked in New Orleans, Bonnie Tucker walked in LA, Karen 
and Jim Younkins made it to the top of Crazy Horse. Chase Davis walked in Texas, 
Bill and Holly Spaulding rode bikes in Coeur d’Alene, ID, Bill shared that the CVC 
Monday walkers organized a great Pub Walk on Monday, 8th October. Special 
thanks to Carol Froelich and Christy Schutte.

2. ACCEPTANCE of the September Meeting Minutes
3. Ian Heath will send out a treasurer’s report.

4. UNFINISHED BUSINESS AND COMMITTEE REPORTS:
a. CVC online store is open and Holly explained how to use the website and how to

order. She can be reached by phone or email if you have questions or problem 
using the site.

b. Holiday walk update: Liz Morrison reported that directions are done and we 
have the permit. 

c. Seabreeze update: Bonnie T and Chase D reported that a group will be visiting 
the Lion’s Club at Ocean Shores later in month. Chase Davis has been able to 
get Seabreeze on the cover of the Pathfinder and that helps advertise the 
event. Shelia Morrison reported sales of 92 dinner tickets. Only 18 tickets left.

d. Chase Davis reported on the Anniversary walk. He said there was $60 in 
donations and $120 in paid walkers. A total of 65 walkers.

e. Liz Morrison asked for members to let her know if they want a patch for 
completing the Anniversary walk book.

5. NEW BUSINESS:
a. ESVA will buy signage for the CVC and it was decided the board will present 

ideas to the club and we can discuss and vote on signage we like best. 
b. New Year’s Eve/New Year’s Day walk in Seattle was discussed. Many 
members enjoy doing this event and usually stay overnight in the Seattle area. 
In the past members stayed at the Hampton Inn in Tukwila. Members make their
own reservation. Usually they walk and go to dinner together. The Hampton Inn 
doesn’t allow pets but other motels in the area do.

6. NEXT MEETING: November 13, 2018

Minutes submitted by Linda Darkenwald, secretary



7. MEETING WAS ADJOURNED at 7:40 pm.

Minutes submitted by Linda Darkenwald, secretary


